
 

CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE 

 
 
 
Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, October 14, 2019, in the Complex 
Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the September 9, 2019 Regular Board Meeting. 
 Approved the September Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of September Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the Energy Sales Agreement with Engie Resources LLC, effective August 23, 2019, per the 

Master Electric Agreement with Ohio’s Power4Schools consortium. 
 Accepted the resignation letter, for retirement purposes, of Jo Stanovcak with the last date of 

employment of May 31, 2020. 
 Accepted the resignation letter, for retirement purposes, of Brenda Farone with the last date of 

employment of June 30, 2020. 
 Accepted the resignation of Beth Kennedy, a classified employee, from the position of bus driver, 

effective October 4, 2019. 
 Employed Kevin Bosak as a bus driver, on a one-year limited contract, subsequent to the completion of 

required and successful background checks, effective October 10, 2019. 
 Approved a Family Medical Leave of Absence for a certified staff member, effective October 14, 2019 

through December 13, 2019. 
 Approved payment in lieu of transportation for a student attending a private school. 
 Approved an additional academic supplemental contract effective for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 Approved the following use of facilities requests for the LaBrae Elementary PTO: 

 Annual Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, December 14, 2019 in the Complex Cafeteria & 
Kitchen 

 Annual Pizza Pie Dance on Friday, February 7, 2020 in the Bascom Elementary Gym 
 Annual Family Dance on Saturday, March 21, 2020 in the Complex Cafeteria 

 Entered executive session to discuss employee discipline. 
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